
 
 
 
 

8 November 2021 

 
Pantomime Visit – Year 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 – Dick Whittington & His Cat 
 
We have arranged for Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 to visit The Lamproom Theatre in Barnsley to see Dick 
Whittington & His Cat.  The visit is on Friday 10 December 2021.  To ensure that children have the most 
enjoyable experience at the Pantomime, the school books the whole theatre just for Heather Garth 
Primary School.   

 
The cost is £13.50 per child which includes transport and an ice-cream during the interval.  If your child 
cannot have ice-cream for any reason, please inform the School.  
 
Should you wish for your child to participate, please arrange to pay the full amount of £13.50 before 
Friday 3 December 2021 via School Gateway.  Payment details below. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below, together with the attached consent form, as soon as 
possible but not later than Thursday 25 November 2021 as we have to finalise numbers with the 
theatre. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Heather Garth Primary Academy 
 
 

 
Pantomime – Friday 10 December 2021 – Dick Whittington & His Cat – Years 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 
 
Child’s name_________________________________________     Year  ____________    
                                                                         
I would like my child to go on the visit and have paid the full amount of £13.50 on School Gateway.       
 
I would like my child to go on the visit.  I will pay the full payment of £13.50 at a later date but before 
Friday 3 December 2021.   
 
I would like my child to go on the visit.  I have paid £7.00 on School Gateway and will pay the remaining 
£6.50 by Friday 3 December 2021. 
 
Signed_________________________ Print Name __________________________  Date _____________ 


